Police concerned for welfare
of missing woman last seen 1in
Balcarres Street

Police are appealing for the
public’s help to trace 66-year-old
Karen Ross, who has been reported
missing from Edinburgh.

Karen was last seen around 9.30am on Saturday, 31 August, 2024
in the Balcarres Street area.

She is described as being around 5ft 6in tall, of medium
build, with shoulder-length grey hair, and wears glasses.

When last seen, Karen was wearing a navy blue shirt, black
trousers and black trainers.

Concerns are growing and we are appealing to anyone who may
have seen Karen to come forward.

Anyone with information on where Karen may be is asked to
contact police on 101 quoting reference 2964 of 31 August.
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